
STATE BOARD FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES AND OCCUPATIONAL EDUCATION  
February 8, 2023 

TOPIC: Board Policy 2-25, College Advisory Council 
 
PRESENTED BY: 
Angela Gramse, General Counsel 

RELATIONSHIP TO THE STRATEGIC PLAN:  
Transform the student experience; Create education without barriers through 
transformational partnerships; Redefine our value proposition through accessibility, 
affordability, quality, accountability, resource development, and operational excellence. 

EXPLANATION:  
On October 12, 2022, the State Board for Community Colleges and Occupational 
Education adopted Board Policy (BP) 9-40, “CCCS Designated Statewide Service Area”; 
thereby eliminating geographical service area boundaries.  
 
Although the service area definition has expanded, there is still a recognized need for the 
institutions to prioritize the needs of the local community. BP 2-25, College Advisory 
Council, is being revised to eliminate any reference to “service area” and replacing it with  
“local community”. For advisory council members, the Colleges will nominate to this Board 
for consideration individuals from within the local community. No other substantive change 
is being recommended. 

The attached BP 2-25 reflects the substantive as well as non-substantive, editorial, or 
conforming changes. A redline version showing the details of all revisions is available upon 
request. 

RECOMMENDATION:  
CCCS Staff recommends the Board approve the revisions made to BP 2-25. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 
BP 2-25 Final 
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